
LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association 

Executive Board 

September 2, 2021  
10 a.m. 
Centennial Park, Peru, IL 

 

The LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association Executive Board met in Centennial 
Park, Peru, IL at 10 a.m. on Thursday, September 2, 2021. 
 

President Jackie Sapienza called the meeting to order. 
The Treasurer’s report was placed on file. 
The minutes from the General Meeting of August 7, 2021 were placed on file. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 Janie Hoffmann needs articles for the newsletter by Sept 13, 2021. 
 

 Judy Ilgen, Legislation, reported on the upcoming convention.  It will be a virtual 
convention on Tuesday, October 19, 2021.   Judy will have more info after Sept 7, 2021. 
 

New Business: 
 

 Cheryl Templeton, moved to accept the resignation of Mary Jo Farrell, Membership 
Chair.  Seconded by Judy Ilgen.  Motion passed. 
 Mary Trovero will be the new Membership Chair.   
 

Discussion about the General Membership meeting in October:  The Board decided to 
have the meeting at the Utica Park on Monday, October 4, 2021 at 10 a.m.  Mary 
Trovero will reserve the shelter for us.  Program ideas:  Tom Templeton (scams)  
JoEllen Fiorentini (fall gardening tips)  Krissy Darm (ROE).   There will be a short 
business meeting, Bucks for Books drawing, and the three speakers.   Donuts and 
coffee will be provided.   
 

Executive Board meetings will be the 4th Monday of the month.  January 24, 2022 
meeting will be at Peru’s City Hall at 10 a.m. 
 

Submitted, 
 

Trudy Forkner, Secretary. 
 


